
Sunday September 25 

Woodley Park News 

There will be a special WPCA meeting this Thursday, September 29, with DDoT to 
discuss issues related to the closing of Beach Dr. 7 pm at Stanford. 

Woodley Park historic district design guidelines. The WPCA committee working on 
these guidelines has produced a new draft. As with the draft that was distributed in 
April, the substantive changes focus on the rears of rowhouses in the historic district. 
The new draft is on the website, as is a redline version comparing it to the April draft. 
Please get any comments back by October 1. 

JBG's PUD applications. JBG still has not re-scheduled the community meeting to 
describe its modifications to its PUD applications. Although JBG's website describes 
some changes, JBG has not filed anything new with the Zoning Commission. CM 
Cheh's letter to the Office of Planning urging it to develop a small area plan for this site 
and ANC3C's resolution advocating the same process are on the JBG-Marriott page of 
the WPCA website. 

A local news report on Woodley Park exceptionalism. 

Calendar 

There will be a public meeting on the status of the Klingle Valley Trail Project on 
Thursday September 29 at 7 pm at the Cleveland Park Library. 

Wednesday October 5, 7 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. The 
agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

Wednesday October 26, 7 pm. WPCA fall membership meeting at Stanford. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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